
SCS HCS HB 1635 -- SEXUAL ASSAULT REPORTING

This bill modifies provisions relating to the reporting of
suspected abuse and neglect of a resident of a long-term care
facility who is 60 years of age or older or an eligible adult.
Currently, a report is required to be made to the Department of
Health and Senior Services in the event of suspected abuse or
neglect. The bill requires that in the event of suspected sexual
assault of the resident, a report shall also be made to local law
enforcement.


